
From: grbrown@mymts.net < > 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 12:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: File #EB2020-0246
 
Subject: Letter of Comment
The Ontario Energy Board
Comment Date: March 11, 2021
Case Number: EB-2020-0246
I have reviewed the notice Hydro One has sent out to seasonal properties.
The category of Seasonal Property is to be eliminated.
It is advising that a proposed increases might become effective January 1, 2022 or
later.
Changes to R2 Class bill due to the elimination of the seasonal category will
increase our yearly billing in excess of $ 600.00.
We already pay more for our seasonal use (6 months / year) cottage than our yearly
Manitoba Hydro bill for our home in Winnipeg.
Now we have to pay an additional in excess of $600.00 per year.
This is completely unacceptable.
Hydro One should look to greater efficiency not ridiculous increases to customers
Many of us are retired seniors with a limited fixed income.
For some it may be out of reach.
Hydro One should re-evaluate this proposal.
Regards
Rick Brown




